DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
September 30, 2010

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:00 PM.
Members present: 55
Guests present: Bill Milroy, Brian Gerp, John Fahey

Old Business: 75th Anniversary wooden nickels are available for $3.00 each.

Theo read some articles from various national & international publications
regarding the Club’s 75" Anniversary.

Programs: Howard Hinsey gave a talk on the History of Grading. The first coin grades were
assigned in 1892 and have evolved over the years. Howard recommended the
book entitled ANA Standards; but there are many books on the market today
which are also very good.

New Business: Linda Gilmore is taking donations for the Diabetes Foundation & a walk is
planned for October 23, 2010. Checks can be made out to American Diabetes
Association.

Dave Francis announced a mail bid auction for a large collection of coins which
the North Side Coin Club is sponsoring to help the person who inherited it.

Tom Oliver suggested a raffle called the “Coin of the Month” where a particular
coin would be featured. The members voted to do this starting October 2010.
The featured coin for October will be the “Wheat Cent’.

November is our election month which will be the only business conducted at
the meeting. An extended auction will be done after the election.

An Election Committee was formed & will consist of Cary Gates & Terry Crone.
They will take nominations for the Officers for the Year 2011.

Coin Shows:
Greeley Coin Show - October 23, 2010 at the Greeley Moose Lodge

Front Range Show - October 2 & 3, 2010 at the Boulder Fairgrounds
Denver Expo Show - October 29-31, 2010 at the Western Stock Complex

Treasurer’'s Report:

Beginning balance Not Publcly Disclosed
Income through this website
Expenses

Ending Balance

George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.
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Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary






